
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I have been extremely impressed with how Year 7 pupils have made the transition to 
Secondary School during their first half term here at Bloxwich Academy and I am sure that 
you are very keen to hear how your child has settled in. 
 
I am therefore delighted to invite you to our Year 7 ‘Settling In’ Evening, which will take place 
on Thursday 3rd November 3:30 – 6:30 p.m on the Academy premises. 
 
During the evening, you will have opportunity to meet all of your child’s form tutors and all of 
their new subject teachers. 
 
In addition, you will receive an up-to-date report outlining important information regarding 
your child’s attitudes to learning. Please note that, at the end of the autumn term, you will be 
provided with an academic report outlining which subjects in which they are on-track or off-
track and any updates to their attitudes to learning. 
 
I thank you for your support and look forward to welcoming you to our event. 
 
Should you require any additional assistance, please contact the school office:  
01922 710257, or by email:  postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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